Letter or email to your MP
(edit last paragraph according to whether you are emailing or posting a letter)

The Bedouin Negev village of Umm el Hiran
On 2 June thirty people gathered at Hatfield Road Methodist Church, St Albans to hear from Khalil Alamour, a Bedouin Israeli citizen and fieldworker for Adalah (Legal Centre for Arab Minority Rights in Israel). 
People were moved to hear Khalil describe life in the Bedouin unrecognised villages (which the state deliberately leaves without services) and the catalogue of state actions aimed at getting these indigenous people off the land and into impoverished townships. It brought to mind treatment of the First Nations in the Americas and Australia, which we now look back on with guilt and shame. We are celebrating 800 years since Magna Carta; we should think of those who are still deprived of their rights. 
The imminent destruction of the complete village of Umm el-Hiran, so that a replacement village for Orthodox Jews can be built over it, is clearly racially discriminatory and indeed an example of ethnic cleansing. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Israel ignores calls from the European Union, the European Parliament and United Nations regarding its treatment of Bedouin. The UK, which has a historic responsibility dating from its Mandate period, has done pitifully little to hold Israel to account regarding the treatment of its non-Jewish citizens. The EU-Israel Trade Agreement ought to be suspended since it is dependent on Israel's human rights record. The UK should speak out firmly to Israel regarding house demolitions and forcible displacements, and make it clear that there will be consequences if these continue. 
When we hear testimony from witnesses like Khalil, we ask "what will my politicians and my government do about this?" If the answer seems to be "not very much" people will look for other ways to have an impact on the situation. It is very important that the world hears the UK speaking firmly now in defence of Umm el Hiran. 
Therefore, may I ask you please for your personal response to the concerns stated in this (email/letter)? I also request that you forward this (email/letter) to the following for their departmental responses: 
Secretary of State for Foreign and Commonwealth Affairs 
Secretary of State for International Development
The Chief Whip.

Yours sincerely
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